
In honor of Memorial Day, the Village Hall will be closed Monday, May 31, 2021.   
 

Please call 262-446-5070 to reach an on-duty officer if you need any assistance. 
 

John’s Disposal 
Week of Memorial Day- May 31, 2021 
Collection will be delayed by one day. 

  
 

 
 

 
 

  

      Village of Chenequa 
 

2021 Board of Review Important Dates 
Initial Meeting:    May 18th at Noon via Zoom 
Notice of Assessments:  July 12th  
Open Book:     July 27th from 3-5 pm 
Board of Review:    August 18th from 10am – Noon 
Please make sure to scroll to the second page of this newsletter to 
view the Notice of Meeting to Adjourn Board of Review to a Later 
Date.   
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Reminder for Everyone 

There is NO ILLEGAL dumping at the Pine or 
Beaver Lake Boat Launches.   

These locations are monitored by security 
cameras.  Violators are subject to citation and 
the cost of removal of any illegal dumped items.  

 
 Forestry News 

• • • 
April showers bring May flowers!  As the weather 
continues to warm up and we anticipate more 
spring rain showers, it is a great time to plant 
new trees on your property. If you are hoping to 
plant trees this year, make sure that you are 
choosing the best trees possible for the 
particular site(s) that you are planting. This will 
help to ensure that your new trees can live a long 
and healthy life.  

 
 

Lost and Found 

The Village of Chenequa has recovered the 
following items from our lakes.  If you have been 
missing an item and wish to recover it, please give 
us a call, proof of ownership is required.   

Qty – 4 Kayak Paddles  

Qty – 1 Water ski 

Qty – 1 10ft Kayak  

Qty – Kayak Foot Activated Drive/Steering System 

If they are not picked up within 30 days from this 
notice, they will be disposed of.   

 

 

Police News 
• • • 

There have been several changes in personnel recently at the Village of 
Chenequa Police Department.  

We would like to thank Part-Time Officers Dave Voigt (18 yrs.), Kendra 
Moonen (5 yrs.) and Lucas Wolf (3 yrs.) for their excellent service to this 
community.  With the departure of these officers, the police department 
has worked to fill their vacant part-time positions.  

We welcome Officer Jeremy Bronner (pictured with Chief Neumer) to 
Chenequa.  Officer Bronner is a veteran of the United States Army and 
has spent the past 15+ years working as a full-time officer for the City of 
Wauwatosa Police Department. Please help us welcome Jeremy! 

 



 


